

National Youth Sports Corporation 201 South Capitol Avenue, Suite 710 · Indianapolis, Indiana 46225 · PH: 317/829-5777 · FAX: 317/829-5779

September 21, 2004

Mr. Bill Davis
NYSP Project Administrator
Ohio State University
Woody Hayes Athletic Center
2491 Olentangy River Road
Columbus, Ohio 43210

Dear Mr. Davis:

The National Youth Sports Program (NYSP) wishes to congratulate Alburuj Razzaq Rahman and Ohio State University for submitting one of the 12 merit award winning designs from the 2004 National T-shirt Design Contest. Alburuj's design will be featured in the 2005 NYSP Calendar.

Please send a picture of Alburuj, along with a statement from his responding to the question, "What is the best part of having an NYSP Family?" This statement should be brief, between 2-3 sentences. Enclosed is an NYSP Photography/Video/Recorded Voice Release form. In order for Alburuj's picture and statement to appear in the calendar, his parent or guardian must sign this form. Please return the photograph, statement, and release form to our office by October 1. For your convenience, the statement and release form can be sent via fax 317/829-5779.

Again, congratulations on this honor. The creativity of our youth continues to inspire us.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me (317) 829-5688.

Sincerely.

Ross S. Whitfield

Assistant Director of Youth Sports

RSW:sab

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Mike Marshall



NSP The Right Start!

